
 
 

World Economic Forum Annual Meeting 2011 
FAQs 
Davos-Klosters, Switzerland 26-30 January 

 
 
Who can participate? 
The World Economic Forum Annual Meeting 2011 is reserved for chief executive officers and board-level 
executives of World Economic Forum Member companies and special guests. 
 
 
Where will the Meeting take place? 
The World Economic Forum Annual Meeting 2011 will take place at the Congress Centre in Davos, 
Switzerland. 
 
 
How will I travel to Davos-Klosters? 
We recommend you arrive at the Zurich International Airport, the nearest airport to Davos-Klosters. The 
village is a small mountain resort that can be reached by train, bus or car. 
 
Complimentary shuttle service will be provided from Zurich, and to and from hotels in Davos and Klosters, 
the Registration Area and the Congress Centre. 
 
 
When do I need to register? 
Participation is by invitation only and the registration deadline is Friday 8 January 2010. 
 
 
What are the working languages of the Meeting? 
The official languages of the Annual Meeting are English, French, German, Spanish, Russian, Japanese, 
Chinese and Arabic. All plenary sessions are interpreted in the official languages. 
 
There is no interpretation over meals. 
 
 
Where do I find additional information about the programme? 
Basic information on the programme can be found on the Forum website: 
http://www.weforum.org/en/events/AnnualMeeting2011/Programme/index.htm 
 
Upon registration, participants will receive personal access to WELCOM, the communication and 
collaboration space designed specifically for the World Economic Forum’s Members. 
 
 
Who do I contact to register or for more information? 
David Connolly 
Business Engagement Associate 
Tel.: +41 (0)22 869 3578 
Fax: +41 (0)22 594 8496 
E-mail: annualmeeting@weforum.org  
 


